May 10, 2005
Doctor Margaret Madden

Office of the Provost

SUNY-Potsdam

Potsdam, NY 11367

Dear Doctor Madden:

I would like to recommend to you Doctor Stephanie Brooke for the Book Series Editor position that is being offered by the Journal of Leadership and Leaders.

We feel that she is well qualified to fulfill this position. Of her many attributes, she is currently an editor for Expository Magazine—an online feminist publication. Charles C Thomas, Publisher has also published three books for her (all with very worthwhile sales), and we currently have another agreement with her to publish an edited work that she is preparing that we expect to receive from her soon.
I know that she has also authored several peer reviewed journal articles. Her writing endeavors and work experiences have been geared to this area. These publications were not required for school or work responsibilities and were based on her interest and research in the field.
Stephanie also volunteers her time with ARIA (Awareness of Rape and Incest through Art) and was the vice chairperson for this organization and their keynote speaker last March.

I feel that she is well suited not only for her writing abilities but also because she is very knowledgeable with editorial matters, including manuscript preparation and formatting, word processing, typography and book design, and illustration and art. We are always glad to work with her because her manuscript always arrives in a neat and final format with very little effort required on our part in preparing these materials for typesetting, printing and publication.

I know that you will be very satisfied with having her as your editor. 
Sincerely,

MICHAEL PAYNE THOMAS

President
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